
From: Huang, Lihua (AADNC/AANDC)
To: Jonathan Savoy; Goump Djalogue; Brian Aglukark
Cc: Dewar, Spencer (AADNC/AANDC); Pawley, Kim (AADNC/AANDC); Traynor2, Janice (AADNC/AANDC); Morton,

Christopher (AADNC/AANDC); PRICE2, JOHN (AADNC/AANDC)
Subject: RE: NPC Response to Written Submissions on Draft Hearing Agenda, Notice of New Dates of Public Hearing,

Proposed Issues for Comment, and Participant Funding Requests
Date: October 25, 2017 10:07:21 AM

Hello Jonathan, Goump, Brian,
 
Thank you for your response to our written submission on the draft agenda for the public hearing on
the proposed amendment# 3 to the North Baffin Regional Land Use Plan, and the opportunity to
provide further input on the proposed list of issues.
 
We are pleased to see that the revisions to the public hearing agenda incorporate the comments
that NPC has received.
 
The proposed list of issues reflects questions raised in the submissions regarding the proposed
amendment.  We are concerned that these issues are expressed in a manner that does not clearly
outline the information the NPC is seeking from participants to the public hearing. As the primary
purpose of the public hearing is to solicit insights from the community members on the proposed
amendment, we strongly recommend that the issues listed be further clarified so that this public
hearing will remain focused on facilitating meaningful community sharing and dialogue on the
proposed amendment.
 
We look forward to receiving the revised agenda that incorporates the proposed list of issues in a
focused manner. Due to the short timeline for review, we realize our comments are general rather
than specific. Therefore, if you have any questions or need clarification, please contact me at 867-
975-4572 or at Lihua.huang@canada.ca.
 
Yours truly,
 
Lihua
 
 
Lihua Huang, RPP, MCIP, PMP
 
Land Use Planning Coordinator
Nunavut Regoinal Office
Indigenous and Northern Affairs Canada
Lihua.huang@canada.ca /Tel:  867-975-4572/ TTY: 867-975-4585
 
 
Coordinatrice de l’aménagement du territoire
Bureau regional du Nunavut
Affaires autochtones et du Nord Canada
Lihua.huang@canada.ca /Tél :  867-975-4572/ ATS: 867-975-4585
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From: Jonathan Savoy <jsavoy@nunavut.ca>
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 4:00 PM
Subject: NPC Response to Written Submissions on Draft Hearing Agenda, Notice of New Dates of Public
Hearing, Proposed Issues for Comment, and Participant Funding Requests
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please see the attached NPC Response to Written Submissions on the Draft Public Hearing Agenda
for Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation (BIMC) application to amend the North Baffin Regional Land
Use Plan (NBRLUP), Notice of New Dates of Public Hearing, Proposed Issues  for Comment, and
Participant Funding Requests
 
Jonathan Savoy, Manager of Implementation
Nunavut Planning Commission
P.O. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0
Ph:   (867) 983-4632
Fax:    (867) 983-4626
www.nunavut.ca
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